
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

Date: 5th June 2024 

 

Re: BTEC Sport Moderation Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the upcoming Moderation Day for BTEC Sport, which will 

be an exciting and important event for the students. This will take place on Friday 12th July. The purpose of this day is to 

allow students to showcase their skills and abilities in either football (boys) or netball (girls), and to provide evidence for their 

BTEC Sport assessments. 

On this day, students will need to come to school wearing their PE kits, as they will be actively participating in either football 

or netball matches and drills. Students may choose to bring any other necessary equipment such as football boots (non-

metal studs) or netball trainers, shin guards, and any other personal sports gear you may require. 

The moderation process is an essential part of their BTEC Sport qualification, as it allows student’s teachers to assess their 

practical skills and knowledge and gain video evidence for external moderation. It is an opportunity for students to 

demonstrate their understanding of the sport's principles, techniques, and tactics. During the drills and matches, students 

will be observed and assessed by their teachers. This assessment will contribute to your final BTEC Sport grade. Therefore, 

it is crucial that students approach this day with enthusiasm, focus, and a determination to perform at your best.  

We understand that football and netball may not be everyone’s strongest sport, and student’s may not want to use this for 

their assessed work. Students can collect their own video footage in a sport of their choice (or even further footage for 

football or netball if they wish) if they play for a club outside of school. They must include footage of: 

- At least three different drills, covering three different skills. E.g passing, shooting, and dribbling. 

- Filmed in a competitive situation (must be full sided and follow official rules). 

If students would like to gain their own footage, this must be sent to their BTEC Sport teacher by Monday 16th September 

2024. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr D Gamwell  

Teacher of Physical Education and Head of Vocational Studies  

Email: d.gamwell@tibshelf.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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